
With an estimated 1.3M confirmed cases of COVID-19 in the United States 

(CDC, May 2020), the coronavirus pandemic has impacted many industries in the 

U.S. and around the world. In order to help prevent the spread of the virus, and 

ensure the safety of everyone involved, the Model Based Systems Engineering 

Bootcamp has been rescheduled to October 15-16, 2020. We are sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause.  

To register for our event, and to see the updated workshop schedule, please visit 

the ‘Registration’ & ‘Agenda’ tabs on our website.  Please continue to abide by your 

local government’s health recommendations. We are excited to see you all this 

coming Fall. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Satya Aditya Akundi, Ph.D. 

Assistant Professor 

Manufacturing and Industrial Engineering Department 

College of Engineering and Computer Science 

satya.akundi@UTRGV.edu 

 

https://www.utrgv.edu/nsfmbse/registration/index.htm
https://www.utrgv.edu/nsfmbse/agenda/index.htm
https://www.utrgv.edu/nsfmbse/

